Seasons of Hope Grief Support Group
New Session Starts November 4, 10 AM

Seasons of Hope, the Grief Support Group at Holy Spirit Church, will be
starting a new session on Saturday, November 4, 2023 at 10 AM in the
Annunciation in the Narthex. The Grief Support Group is for anyone in our
parish who has lost a loved one and runs for 6 Saturdays. The program we use
is Catholic and Biblically based. If you or a family member or friend might
benefit from some grief support, please join us for the first session on
November 4 or contact Chris and Gary at griefsupport@holyspiritchurch.us




